CITY OF PORT ST. LUCIE

Planning and Zoning Department 121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd., Building B Port St. Lucie, FL 34984-5099 www.cityofpsl.com



MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council Members

VIA: Mary Savage-Dunham, Planning Director WSD

FROM: Anne Cox, Assistant Director of Planning and Zoning AC

DATE: April 20, 2022

RE: Ordinance 23-30 – Small Scale Comprehensive Plan Amendment

- The Planning and Zoning Department is requesting to table this application at the April 24, 2023 City Council meeting to a date uncertain.
- The item will be scheduled for 2nd reading along with the 2nd reading for Ordinance 23-25 when that item comes back from DEO.

cc: Sally Walsh, City Clerk